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July 4, 2017 
004/2017-DF 

E X T E R N A L  C O M M U N I C A T I O N  

To: B3 Market Participants – BM&FBOVESPA, CETIP UFIN and CETIP UTVM 
 Segments 

Re: Merger of CETIP S.A. into B3. 

In accordance with External Communication 003/2017-DF, dated June 19, 2017, 
and CETIP’s communiqués issued on June 21 and 26, 2017, CETIP S.A. – 
Mercados Organizados merged with B3 S.A. – Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão on July 3, 
2017. 
 
Please note that CETIP’s Securities and Financing Units are now two segments 
operated by B3: the CETIP UTVM segment and the CETIP UFIN segment 
respectively.  
 
We reiterate that there have been no changes to the activities performed and 
services provided by CETIP, or to its product names and trademarks. As a result, 
all rules and internal procedures remain valid in all provisions, and available at 
www.cetip.com.br in the section “Comunicados e Documentos”. However, they 
should be read with the adaptations mentioned in CETIP Communiqué issued on 
June 26, 2017.  
 
Supervision and inspection of CETIP UTVM will now be performed by 
BM&FBOVESPA Market Supervision (BSM), in accordance with its corporate 
bylaws and procedural rules, and also in accordance with the CETIP UTVM 
Segment Rulebook and other normative documents applicable to the CETIP 
UTVM segment.  
 
Additional information can be obtained via the following channels: (i) CETIP UTVM 
segment – Operations, telephone no. 0300-111-1597; (ii) CETIP UFIN segment – 
Customer Service (CSA), telephone nos. +55 11 4152-9370, +55 11 3336-7310, 
or 0300-152-9370. 
 
 
 
 

José Ribeiro de Andrade  
Chief Product and Client Officer 


